
This testimony is in regards to the address of 6030 S.E. 41st Ave.property ID number R312688. 
As I was recently informed the properties R312686, R312687 are being considered for re-zoning. 
Being the homeowner of the first property mentioned I would also like to be considered for the 
new re-zoning as well. If in the event that my current neighbors decided to develop their 
property, I would like to have more flexibility in how my property could be developed. Being the 
only residential zoned property on that block would greatly change the livability for me and my 
family, if they do develop the rest of the block. We would like the same opportunity to develop 
our property as our neighbors. Thank you for your time. Jordan Moran.  

Jory <jordanbmoran@gmail.com> 


